
All spruced up for CHOGM

The city of Colombo is getting 
a facelift in preparation for the 
Commonwealth Heads of Govern-

ment Meeting (CHOGM) which would 
take place from November 15 to 17 in 
the capital. 

Apart from sprucing up the main 
venues where events related to the 
CHOGM would take place, roads, pave-
ments, drainage systems and street lamps 
have also been added and improved as 
needed, which would be investments for 
the future as well.  

Seen are some of the developments 
which have taken place in the city of 
Colombo.

The Nelum Pokuna Mahinda Rajapaksa Theatre where the opening ceremony will be heldThe BMICH which would be the venue of the main event

The Hambantota International Convention Centre where the Commonwealth Youth 
Forum will be held

Pavements being laid The roads around the Town Hall area

The Diyatha Uyana at Sri Jayawardenapura Kotte, which is located close to the Waters Edge where the Heads of Government Retreat 
would take place

The newly done up roads and pavements in Sri Jayawardenapura Kotte

The new look Colombo

The clean and green Diyatha Uyana

The Diyatha Uyana at Sri Jayawardenapura Kotte
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